
June 9, 2011 Public Hearing Ordinance/Zoning Map Changes 

PUBLIC HEARING OF THE TOWN OF CALUMET 

FOR PROPOSED ORDINANCE AND ZONING MAP CHANGES 

June 9th, 2011, 7:00 p.m. at the Calumet Town Hall, 

W2104 County Road HH, Malone, WI 53049 

 

The Town of Calumet is in the final stages of completing the revision to the Town's 

Zoning Ordinance and map to comply with the new Chapter 91 Farmland Preservation 

Credit regulations. This process is also part of the recommended Comprehensive Land 

use Plan. The zoning ordinance revisions include updating the Town's zoning map and 

granting a �mass� conditional use for single family homes zoned Exclusive Agriculture 

(now called Farmland Preservation) to match and accurately reflect the actual use of the 

property which can save many citizens the potential conversion fees for correcting zoning 

classifications in the future. Interested parties can view a copy of the proposed changes 

to the Ordinances and Zoning Map on the Town's website at www.townofcalumet.com. 

Interested parties should attend this hearing, or if you cannot attend, please contact the 
Town Clerk, Mary Casper at W934 Sunset Lane, New Holstein, WI 53061. 

 


